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On 28th July 2023 and 09th August 2023, two highly informative and insightful lectures on the 

Graduate Aptitude Test in Engineering (GATE) exam were conducted at Shaheed Veer Narayan Singh Boy’s 

Hostel and Smart Classroom, GGV, respectively. The lectures were delivered by Dr. Ganesh Prasad 

Shukla, an accomplished professional in the field of Academics. The event aimed to provide attendees with 

a comprehensive understanding of the GATE exam, its significance, preparation strategies, and valuable tips 

to succeed. These events were organized by the inspiration of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor of GGV Prof. 

Alok Kumar Chakrawal and Dean of School of Studies in Engineering & Technology Prof. Sharad 

Chandra Srivastava. A total of 150 students from various engineering disciplines were present at the 

sessions conducted. 

The objective of these events was to empower aspiring engineering and science students with 

comprehensive knowledge about the GATE exam. The program aimed to equip participants with a clear 

understanding of the exam's structure, content, and significance in academic and professional pursuits. By 

disseminating this information, participants were better prepared to make informed decisions regarding their 

examination strategy and study plans.  

 

                                 

                 
 

The program sought to inspire participants by sharing success stories of GATE toppers and emphasizing the 

possibilities that the GATE exam opens up in terms of higher education, research, and career opportunities. 

Boosting participants' confidence and motivation was a key objective to help them navigate the challenging 

preparation phase. Gathering feedback from participants was a crucial objective of the program. This 

feedback allowed the organizers to evaluate the program's effectiveness and identify areas for improvement. 


